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Please do not pass any part of these two bills. They are a Detriment to small farms 
across Maine. They are a detriment to any farm and will increase the cost of food and 
once and for all eliminate the family or small farms that make Maine.  They will 
increase the cost of fresh foods so that less fortunate persons will not be able to afford
Quality produce or meats or dairy.
Why would anyone want to destroy Maines way of life.
No on LD151 and LD1022.
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